North York Community Council

R
From: MacLean.Tallis@HydroOne.com
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2015 4:21 PM
To: North York Community Council
Subject: Toronto (1046 Avenue Rd) 14 189797 NNY 16 CD

Draft Plan of Condominium Application No. 14 189797 NNY 16 CD

We have reviewed the documents concerning the above noted Plan of Condominium
Application/Amendment and have no comments or concerns at this time.

Our preliminary review considers issues affecting Hydro One’s 'High Voltage Facilities and Corridor
Lands' only.

For proposals affecting 'Low Voltage Distribution Facilities’ the Owner / Applicant should consult
their local area Distribution Supplier.

If you have any questions please call me at the number below.

Thank you.

Dennis De Rango

Specialized Services Team Lead
905-946-6237



